
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
Cancellation of GCE, IAL, IGCSE and GCSE Examinations 

 

In light of the latest situation of Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) infection, the Hong Kong 

Examinations and Assessment Authority (HKEAA) announced today (25 March 2020) that 

the General Certificate of Education (GCE), International Advanced Levels (IAL), 

International General Certificate of Secondary Education (IGCSE) and General Certificate 

of Secondary Education (GCSE) May/June 2020 examinations, offered by the Pearson 

Edexcel and Cambridge Assessment International Education, will be cancelled.  

 

Following the cancellation of the above examinations, all registrations are closed with 

immediate effect. The HKEAA will not accept any registration from candidates. 

 

Impacted test takers will be contacted by email or phone in due course about further 

arrangement. 

 

For enquiries, please contact the International and Professional Examinations Division at 

3628 8787 during office hours (Monday – Friday 8:30am to 5:30pm) or email to 

ie@hkeaa.edu.hk  

 

 

–End– 
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